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- Fresh Fest Luau & Jamboree  
- Club Rush Tabling – 3.5 Hours 
- Arts & Science Executive 
- Arts & Science Council – 1 Hour 
- September General Assembly – 2.5 Hours 
 
 
Fresh Fest Luau 
In a different capacity to my representative position, I was given the opportunity to work with the 
Fresh Fest Committee, organizing and volunteering time at the Fresh Fest Luau and the 
Jamboree. 

 
 
Club Rush Tabling 
During Club Rush I tabled for some hours at the Students’ Union’s table, sharing information to 
students new and old about the SU’s resources as well as the Get Out the Vote campaign for 
the Federal Election. 

  
 
Arts & Science Executive 
Unfortunately, I was unable to attend this month’s meeting. If you have any questions regarding 
this committee please contact VP Academic, Kate Potts. 

 
 
Arts & Science Council 
On September 12th, 2019 I attended this month’s meeting, where new members were 
introduced to the council, the academic staff for the faculty were reviewed, and we heard a 
presentation from the Teaching Centre  
 

 
 
September General Assembly 
On September 26th, 2019 I attended this month’s General Assembly. We reviewed and voted on 
several proposals, one QIP proposal amongst them. We also held the byelection for the First 

September, 2019 Report 
Contribution Hours:  7 

Jonathan Diaz  
Arts & Science Representative 
j.diaz@uleth.ca 
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Year Representative, the International Student Representative, and the two Dhillon School of 
Business Representatives. Congratulations to our new General Assembly members! 
 

 


